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Consider recommendations regarding an Update on the Conversion Technology Study Project, as follows:

a) Receive and file Summary of the August 18th and 20th, 2008 public forums on Conversion Technology hosted by
the City of Santa Barbara Solid Waste Committee. Attendees at these meetings included elected officials and staff
from the County of Santa Barbara, the City of Goleta, the City of Buellton and the City of Santa Barbara; and

b) Approve and authorize the Public Works Department Resource Recovery and Waste Management Division to
perform technical studies needed for the completion of the RFP, as follows:

1) A characterization study of the solid waste currently disposed at the Tajiguas Landfill; and

i1) A geo-technical study of the potential location for a CT facility at the Tajiguas Landfill.
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